


Current date 

Glenn Allbritton 
Houston District Engineer 
Texas Department of Transportation 
7600 Washington Avenue 
Houston, Texas 77007-1044 

DRAFT 
(To be placed on Co. Judge stationery) 
(Return executed document to Courtney 
Velasquez- Engineering 281-633-7516) 

Re: Public Road Connections for Ember/y Development at IH 69/ US 59 on 
behalf of Astra Rosenberg, LP - Sponsorship 

Dear Glenn Allbritton: 

Fort Bend County has received and reviewed a request (letter attached) from Quiddity 
Engineering for Fort Bend County to sponsor a Texas Department of Transportation 
project on behalf of Astro Rosenberg, LP for three public road connections for 
Mockingbird Passage Drive, Cedar Ridge Lane, and an Unnamed Road at IH 69/ US 59 
at no cost to the County. 

The request was approved by Fort Bend County Commissioners Court at their meeting 
dated 3/11/25. We request that a permit for the public road connections be issued with 
Fort Bend County as sponsor for this project. 

If there are any questions or need for additional information, please call Hugo Sanchez 
in our Engineering Department at 281-633-7515. 

Sincerely, 

KP George 
Fort Bend County Judge 

KPG/ 

Attachments: Resolution 
Drawing 

cc: Emily Moran, Quiddity Engineering amoran@quiddity.com 
Denese Laskowoski, TxDOT denese.laskowski@txdot.gov 
File 














